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ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 27 N14981 
 

Von: hlitd@bis.org.in [mailto:hlitd@bis.org.in]  
Gesendet: Montag, 9. März 2015 06:01 
An: Passia, Krystyna 
Betreff: Hosting of JTC 1/SC 27 WG meetings in Jaipur, India during 26-30 Oct 2015 

Dear Krystyna, 

This has to  reference to our proposal for hosting the ISO/JTC 1/SC 27 Working Group meeting in India during 
26th – 30th Oct 2015. We would like to confirm hosting these meetings at Jaipur in the following venue: 

Jaipur Marriott Hotel,  

Ashram Marg, Near Jawahar Circle, 

Jaipur, Rajasthan,  

India. 

Jaipur is a beautiful city and is one of the most important tourist attraction near Delhi. It is about 250 KM from 
Delhi and can be reached by air from Delhi or by road (approx. 5 hr).  

We will make all necessary arrangements for hosting these meetings as per requirements of SC 27. Indian 
delegation is expected to be present in the forthcoming meeting of SC 27 in Malaysia to provide any 
clarification from members. 

We look forward to work in close collaboration with you in furthering the cause of International 
standardization in the field of IT Security. 

 

With regards 

D Goswami 

Head (Electronics & IT) 

Bureau of Indian Standards 

India 

 

 

 


